
From: "Owen, Alexandra" <Alexandra.Owen@swansea.gov.uk> 
To: Idris Francis <idrisfrancis@fightbackwithfacts.com> 
Date: Thu, 27 Feb 2014 10:23:20 -0500 
Subject: GoSafe 
 

Dear Mr Francis 
  
Thank you for your email with regard to cameras operated by GoSafe in Wales.   
  
I have previously given you a detailed response to your comments and the rationale 
behind our figures and standpoint.  We have also provided evidence of official 
publications used to support our position. 
  
We will keep your comments on file and consider how we can apply the information 
that you provided to future publications. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
Alex 
  

Alex Owen 

Communications Officer/Rheolwr Cyfathrebu  

t/ff: 01792 637764      m/s: 07833 095474  w/g: www.gosafe.org / www.ganbwyll.org 

  

Casualties reduced by 72%* at camera sites.             Mae anafiadau wedi gostwng 72%* ar safleoedd 
camerâu. 

We’re reducing speeds to save lives.                          Rydym yn lleihau cyflymder i achub bywydau. 

  

* Figures correct as of 2011                                                          * Ffigurau cywir 2011 yw’r rhain 

  

 

http://www.gosafe.org/

